
 
 

 
 

 
 

      
      
       
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

FONSI NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

TO: State Clearinghouse Date: 05/22/2017 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

FROM: California Department of 
Transportation 

Areawide Clearinghouse District 01 
1656 Union Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact  
(Pursuant to: U. S. D. O. T. Order 5610. 1C, Paragraph 5. b) 

SCH #: 2009012070 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The Department of Transportation (Caltrans) 
proposes to construct minor adjustments to the roadway alignment on U.S. 
Highway 101 between post miles (PM) 1.1 and 2.2 in Humboldt County. The 
project, which runs through Richardson Grove State Park, would allow access by 
industry standard-sized trucks that conform to the Surface Transportation 
Assistance Act (STAA). 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been 
made for this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned 
by the Federal Highway Administration pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327. A copy of the 
FONSI and the attached Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the 
California Department of Transportation office located at the above address.  


